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PURCHASE AWARD DESCRIPTION
The Department of Agriculture (USDA) purchased Dehydrated Potato Products as indicated below for

distribution to the National School Lunch Program and other Federal Food and Nutrition Assistance

Programs for Fiscal Year 2023.

The purchase is the result of offers received in response to Solicitation No. 2000009028 dated January
11, 2023.

The materials were purchased on an f.o.b. destination basis. Deliveries are to be made from April 1,
2023 through June 30, 2023.

Shortfalls-
There was a shortfall - 107,500 cases or 43 trucks of Dehydrated Potatoes, due to (no bids) on those

line items.

Further information can be obtained from the Commodity Procurement Staff, Agricultural Marketing Service,
USDA, Room 3522 South Building, Washington, DC 20250, telephone (202) 260-8939 or the website at http:

/lwww .ams.usda.gov/selling-food.

Cumulative purchase data can be found at: http://www.ams.usda.gov/reports/purchase-summary-report.



